Arts and Humanities Division Meeting
October 2020
Present: Paula Carns (division coordinator, notetaker), Karen Huck (LSSC rep.) Kirstin Johnson, Kate Lambaria, Emilee Mathews, David Morris, Matthew Roberts, Geoff Ross, Celestina Savonius-Wroth, and Marek Sroka
1. Mary Laskowski, Director of Fulfilment, join us to discuss how she as the Director of Fulfilment can serve the AH Division. This is a new position and the duties and roles are still being shaped. We had a lively discussion about some of the challenges arts and humanities librarians are facing in this time of Covid and how Mary could help solve them.
1. Paula told everyone that she now has access to the AHD webpage and asked everyone for feedback. She will solicit responses via email. Action item: Paula will list all of the divisional libraries, upload the most recent version of the bylaws, and upload pass minutes. Going forward, we will take minutes and upload them and agendas to the site.  
1. LSSC update: Members of the LSSC also reported that their respective unites were having issues with budget due to the e-preferred/first "rule."  
1. November meeting—the November meeting is cancelled because of an all-campus holiday for election day. Paula will send out an email to see if there is interest in rescheduling.
1. [bookmark: _GoBack]Other items: Someone mentioned that the UIUC Humanities Council will be charging a subcommittee on the library. Paula will reach out to them for more information.
1. The meeting adjourned at 10:10 so that members could attend a presentation for the Head of Scholarly Commons. 

